
YEAR 5 
HOME 
LEARNING 
 
WB 21.3.22 

 
 

Reading 

 
Maths 

Oak Academy 

 

 
English 

Oak Academy 

 

 
Wider Curriculum 

Oak Academy 

 
 

 
Spellings 
Reading 
Projects 

Monday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://teachers.thenation
al.academy/lessons/to-
engage-with-the-text-
6mu32d 

https://teachers.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/inte
rpreting-line-graphs-
cmr3ec 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-learn-about-a-
poet-and-engage-with-the-poem-
for-first-impressions-6hhk0t 

French 
 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/learning-the-french-
names-of-some-foods-6tj38c) 

Please complete the weekly 
spellings that are suggested for 
Year 5, and complete the 
homework projects that were 
given out. 

Tuesday 
 
 
 
 

https://teachers.thenation
al.academy/lessons/to-
answer-questions-on-the-
text-part-1-ccrp2d 

https://teachers.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/rea
ding-and-interpreting-
line-graphs-cgtkad 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-use-strategies-to-
identify-key-vocabulary-and-
begin-to-understand-the-poem-
further-6cw38t 

Drama 

 
https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/how-do-you-see-
character-75hkcc 

Please complete the weekly 
spellings that are suggested for 
Year 5, and complete the 
homework projects that were 
given out. 

Wednesday https://teachers.thenation
al.academy/lessons/to-
analyse-characters-cmu3gd 

https://teachers.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/rea
ding-scales-on-a-line-
graph-6wuk0t 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-use-the-text-to-
answer-questions-75k30d 

History 
 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/how-was-ancient-
greece-organised-6mv3jr 

Please complete the weekly 
spellings that are suggested for 
Year 5, and complete the 
homework projects that were 
given out. 

Thursday 
 
 
 
 

https://teachers.thenation
al.academy/lessons/to-
answer-questions-on-the-
text-part-2-75j3je 

https://teachers.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/tabl
es-and-line-graphs-6xgk0t 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-discuss-the-
poets-choice-of-language-and-
structure-71h6ac 

Music 
 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-understand-how-
to-maintain-the-pulse-using-the-
voice-and-body-60up2d 

Please complete the weekly 
spellings that are suggested for 
Year 5, and complete the 
homework projects that were 
given out. 

Friday 
 
 
 

https://teachers.thenation
al.academy/lessons/to-
analyse-the-authors-use-
of-language-6mupar 

https://teachers.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/con
structing-a-line-graph-
6gv38r 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/to-identify-key-
themes-in-the-poem-and-create-
our-own-poem-with-a-similar-
theme-65k66d 

Computing 
 

https://teachers.thenational.acad
emy/lessons/exploring-
conditions-6mrpad 

Please complete the weekly 
spellings that are suggested for 
Year 5, and complete the 
homework projects that were 
given out. 
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